
 

 
 
April 22, 2021 
 
Mayor Junkin and Council 
Town of Pelham 
20 Pelham Town Square 
Fonthill, ON 
L0S 1E0 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 

 
 
Dear Mayor Junkin and Council, 

 

Please be advised that at its meeting of April 16, 2021, the Board of Directors of the Niagara 

Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA) adopted the following as Resolution No. FA-71-21: 

Moved by Board Member Beattie 

Seconded by Board Member Rapley 

 

1. THAT Report No. FA-25-21 RE:  Expanding the Greenbelt Proposal – NPCA 
Comments BE RECEIVED. 

 
2. THAT staff BE AUTHORIZED to provide the NPCA’s comments on the Expanding 

the Greenbelt Proposal to the Environmental Registry of Ontario and partner 
municipalities in Welland River and Twenty Mile Creek watershed BE ADVISED.  

CARRIED 
 

Accordingly, attached for your reference is NPCA Report No. FA-25-21 RE:  Expanding the 
Greenbelt Proposal – NPCA Comments along with related correspondence to the Minister of the 
Environment, Conservation and Parks RE: Environmental Registry of Ontario Posting 019-3136. 
Should you have any questions on this matter, please feel free to contact David Deluce, Senior 
Manager, Planning & Regulations at ddeluce@npca.ca or 905-788-3135 extension 224. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Grant Bivol 
Clerk / Board Secretariat 
 
 
Encl. 
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